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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
November 12, 2020 at 9:30 AM CST
Via Microsoft Teams
MINUTES
CALL TO ORDER
A quorum was present and Janice Sumner (chair) called the meeting to order.
Attendees- Janice Sumner, Arthur Obar, Debbie Kolmetz, Donnie Read, Tracy Andrews, Raymond Russell, 
Absentees- Sandy Spear
Others- Richard Williams, Lauren Morris - CSC Staff, 
DISCUSSION REGARDING UPCOMING MEETINGS
Richard Williams stated that previously, the board had made a motion to return to in-person meetings when the governor declared the state to be in phase three of Covid recovery. Because there were still restrictions on large gatherings even though Florida had entered phase three, several members of the committee expressed the desire to continue to meet virtually until the time comes that the committee determines it appropriate to resume meeting face-to-face. Following a brief discussion, Donnie Read made a motion to continue holding all meetings on virtual platforms until otherwise directed by the committee. Tracy Andrews seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to make a recommendation to the board to continue virtual meetings. 
COVID RESPONSE UPDATE
Mr. Williams provided an update regarding the CSC response to COVID-19. He stated that CSC is still administering the COVID NEG grant as well as continuing heightened cleaning and sanitizing measures and enforcing temperature checks, masks, and social distancing in all offices and career centers. Mr. Williams noted that the majority of CSC traffic is still related to unemployment, and that boards across the state are experiencing the same challenges with job placement. . 
DIRECTOR’S COMMENTS
Mr. Williams shared that CSC is has hired a new Customer Service Professional and is working diligently to ensure proper training. He noted that when the new hire is trained, she will be staffing the Blountstown career center.  

COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS
Committee member Donnie Read informed the committee that due to a conflict of interest, he would not be attending the general board meeting directly following the executive committee meeting.  
ADJOURNMENT
There being no other comments, Janice Sumner adjourned the meeting. 
